#000231

Devonia Harris

From:

Bruce DeLaney <BDelaney@UFF.UFL.EDU>

To:

Cc:

Tom Saunders (E-mail) <saunderstd@ci.gainesville.fl.us>
Clerk of the City Commission (E-mail) <clerks@ci.gainesville.fl.us>; Karl Hackenbrack (E-mail) <hack@notes.cba.ufl.edu>

Sent:

Wednesday, October 18, 2000 12:32 PM

Subject:

20th Street closing petition

Tom, I heard that, notwithstanding specific deferral conversations with Betsy in your office, the 20th St. petition is mistakenly still on the commission agenda for next Monday. As we have discussed, I don't think that decision should be made until the commission has determined what they will do with the one-way proposition in accordance with the NW 17th St. project. Since that public hearing and decision will be on October 30, Betsy and I discussed placing the 20th St. item on the agenda at the first appropriate meeting in November.

Can you please consider this my formal request to defer the 20th St. petition from Oct. 23 until Nov. 13, or such other meeting as is appropriate after the one way decision has been made?

Bruce DeLaney Assistant Vice President for Administration-Real Estate University of Florida Foundation, Inc. P.O. Box 14425 Gainesville, FL 32604 352.392.5405 / 352.392.9833 fax 352.392.9833 fax

cc: Clerk **CUNA Chair**